April 9, 2018

Premium Paybacks

4722 18" Avenue

Brooklyn, NY 11204

Attn: Mr. Martin Silver

Dear Martin,

I would like to take the time to thank you for the service you provided. It was simple process that
required minimal work on our behalf. A larger discount was applied to our policy resulting in a

nice savings.

I highly recommend this service to others.

Stephen Borchert /7
>

b




